
  

 
WE WELCOME DONATIONS OF: RESTAURANT 
GIFT CERTIFICATES; VACATIONS; GIFT BASKETS; 
SUBSCRIPTIONS; TICKETS; SERVICES FROM LOCAL 
BUSINESSES; LESSONS; GOODS; JEWELRY; ETC. 
 
The Mary Jacobs Memorial Library 
Foundation will host its 12th annual food & 
wine fundraiser on Saturday, November 4.   
 

The Foundation is looking for silent auction 
donations for this popular community 
event, benefitting our remarkable Library 
and its 10,000-plus cardholders—your 
current and potential customers. 
 

In appreciation of your tax-deductible 
donation, the Foundation will display your 
business card or small marketing brochure 
alongside your donated item. 

 

Jo Szabaga 
Silent Auction Chairperson 
Email:  mjl.silentauction@gmail.com 
Phone:  908-642-5105 
 
 
Note 
Please contact Jo to arrange pickup or dropoff of 
items to the library.

Business:  
  
  

Contact / Name  
  

Email:  
Phone:  

Address:  
(for tax receipt)  

  
  

Description of  
Item or service  

to be donated:  
  
 
 

Value: $ 
 

   

 
Please fill out and return this form to 

the Mary Jacobs Memorial Library Foundation 
by October 21, 2017. 

 
Email your completed form to: 

mjl.silentauction@gmail.com 

Or, drop off form at the library 

Or, fill out the online form at 

maryjacobslibrary.org 
 

Saturday, November 4, 2017 
7 pm to 10 pm 

 
Mary Jacobs Memorial Library 

64 Washington Street  
Rocky Hill, NJ  08553 

Silent Auction 
Donation Form 

For your records,  

the Foundation’s  

tax ID # is 23-7259480. 


